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          DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE: 08/16/22 
 

Technical Advisory 
RS/TL22-024 

SUBJECT: HazMat and DAVID Retrofit 
 

 

 
Overview: 
 
On August 12, 2022, Florida Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) completed the 
deployment of the Application Processing Engine (APE)and DAVID Retrofit.  
 
Details: 
 
The retrofit versions of the Application Processing Engine (APE) and DAVID were deployed on 
Friday, August 12, 2022, migrating DAVID to the new data model.  The deployment was successful 
and all services returned to normal.                                            

However, if any office experiences degradation of services or issues processing hazmat 
applications in DAVID please report directly to the Technical Assistance Center (TAC) at 850-617-
3801 or via ServiceNow. 

 
Conclusion: 
 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Helpdesk. 
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